SCC

James E. Moss Elementary
PTA & Community Council

February 8, 2023

Reverence Moment
Sign Roll
Introductions
Review minutes from January’s meeting
Treasurer’s Report
President’s Report
o Finalize details for PTA fundraiser

Chair: Sherry Anderson
Vice Chair: Dan Banellis

Miscellaneous business

Landtrust reports for 2022-2023 due by Thursday, February 9.

Info from district regarding elected officials: Remember to keep your elected
officials up to date on the SCC information. Attached is an updated list showing
who represents you (please contact our office if you have any questions about
this list). Please use the information to keep your specific legislators and other
elected officials apprised of your meeting times and minutes. Continued funding
is dependent on their support and understanding of how the funds are being used.
Invite them to upcoming school activities and events. Even if they are unable to
attend, knowing how things are going can go a long way.

Upcoming:

o March PTA/CC meeting will be held TUESDAY, MARCH 7 at 7:15. This is a
change from our regular schedule, in order to accommodate the staffing
plan deadline.

o Safe Walking Routes for 2023-2024 school year needs to be discussed.
Transportation will release bussing route info by late March. Routes need
to be reviewed by our community council before the district Safe Walking
Routes meeting in April. More info forthcoming.
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